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Contact Me: 

dalton@ktkey.org

@ktkeydiv12

The history of the March of Dimes is one of
passionate grassroots involvement, with
millions of people walking, volunteering, and
advocating for the health of families. Since
1978, Key Club has partnered with March of
Dimes and continues to show awareness for
babies all across the world. 

FEBRUARY-MARCH 2021,
CLUB OFFICER ELECTIONS
(SUGGESTED)

C A L E N D A R  O F
E V E N T S :  

MARCH OF DIMES

MARCH 19-21, 2021
DCON 

Dalton's Docs

July 7-11th , 2021
ICON (Disney World)



Let me preface this with saying that no words

can amount to the feelings I have to Key Club,

and Division 12 itself. I must truly say that

when I began my term I was a nervous

freshman who did not know what to do, or how

I was going to be able to lead, but you all

persevered with me. This year was

challenging for ALL of us in one way or

another and we all survived together, we

made this Key Club year better than anyone

expected due to the circumstances we were

in. Division 12 was able to keep its status as

the Division with the most members in a single

club, even though for all of the year they have

been virtual. I want to applaud all of our clubs

for persevering this year and making this year

fantastic. It has been an honor to serve you,

the Division and the District. I will truly miss

your emails telling me about your service

projects, new ideas, questions, and club

development. Thank you all-until next time! 

Officer Elections are
extremely important. Club
officers will lead their club

for one year. It is
suggested to have officer

elections in February,
however, that is not

necessary. But it is best to
have them before DCON,

as there will be certain
workshops for club officers
to attend. If you have any

questions about officer
elections, please do not
hesitate to reach out.    

 

FAREWELL Officer
Elections

  



The time to register for DCON is ticking

away! Your District has been creating

and crafting a virtual experience like no

other! You all have until March the 15th

to register, and it is FREE of charge.

You can find the registration link on the

ktkey website which is www.ktkey.org. If

you have any questions about DCON

please feel free to email me or DM me

@ktkeydiv12

 

As of now, ICON will
still be happening.
International
Convention is a
fantastic experience
where you will get to
meet many amazing
people. Stay tuned for
ICON prices and K-T
Tour Dates. If you have
any questions
regarding ICON, feel
free to email me.    

DCON ICON

  


